
 

 
   Pro Action works to build a community of resilient 

individuals and families who can meet their basic 

needs, overcome adversity, and prosper. 

 

www.proactioninc.org  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 10th is Provider Appreication Day! 

 Provider Appreciation Day was started in 1996 by a 

group of volunteers in New Jersey, who saw the need to 

recognize the tireless efforts of providers who care for 

children of working parents. Support for this event has 

grown each year and recognition presently includes 

Child Care Resource & Referral agencies, child care 

advocates, community-based organizations, 

government entities and individuals throughout the 

United States 

Provider Appreciation Day® is celebrated the Friday 

before Mother’s Day every year to recognize child care 

providers, teachers and other educators of young 

children everywhere.  

Child Care Aware of America convenes Provider 

Appreciation Day ® each year to amplify our nation’s 

collective gratitude for those who support the social, 

emotional and physical care of our youngest children.  

Click Below for a Self-Care Challenge for Providers.  

https://info.childcareaware.org/hubfs/Self-

Care%20Challenge.pdf  
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With the seasons changing, here is a Spring 

and Summer Safety Chart for                   

Child Care Programs. 
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Spring is here, and so are April Showers! 

 

 

Child Care Aware® of America has some great resources 

for providers. Thunderstorms and lighting can be scary 

to some children. Click the link below for some helpful 

and useful tips to help children in your program.  

Thunderstorms and Lightning - Child Care Aware® of 

America 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With the nice weather slowly approaching. It’s 

tempting to buy wading pools for the children to 

cool off. Below is the Regulation for wading pools, 

hot tubs and spa pools.  

417.5 (g)(1)- The use of spa pools, hot tubs and fill-

and drain wading pools are prohibited.  

 

 

Pro Action Child Care Council Contact Information: 

117 E. Steuben Street 

Bath, NY 14810 

1-607-776-2126 

Fax:  607-776-4873 

Hours of operation Monday – Friday 8:30a – 4:30pm 

 

Pro Action Child Care Council is a member of Winning 

Beginning NY and the Early Care and Learning Council.  

NYS Standard of Excellence Certified. 
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